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CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
Phone: (206) 345-1574
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl
Senior Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law Department



[bookmark: LocateDate]May 16, 2013



Via E-mail and Overnight Mail



[bookmark: InsertAddress]Mr. Steven King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Docket No. A-130355
	Comments of CenturyLink
	
[bookmark: _DV_M1]Dear Mr. King:

CenturyLink hereby submits these initial comments in this rulemaking.  CenturyLink agrees that the procedural rules in Chapter 480-07 should be updated, clarified, and streamlined if possible.  CenturyLink does not have proposed rule language at this time, but looks forward to participating in the stakeholder workshop and submitting proposals on rules applicable to CenturyLink’s participation in Commission proceedings.  By this letter, CenturyLink asks to be included on the mailing list in this docket going forward.  


Sincerely,



Lisa A. Anderl




